
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, February 19, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Rotini Bake with Meat Sauce 
 Breaded Chicken Strips 
 Salad Bar Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   None Today 
   February 17: Shannon Miller, Carlos Rangel Gonzalez  
   

1. Math Olympiad first practice will take place today February 19th in room A208. If you 
cannot attend please see Miss Zalewska before school for more details. 
 

2. Are you ready for the winter dance? The winter dance will be on Friday February 22nd 
from 7PM to 9PM. The dance is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be 
purchased with a singed permission form during lunch time starting on Wednesday 
February 20th and ending on Friday the 22nd.  You can get a permission form from your 
advisor or you can go to the Gurrie web page and print out a copy.   There is no bus 
transportation for this event so you will need a ride to Gurrie and you will need to be 
picked up by 9:00 P.M. If you have any questions make sure you ask your advisor.  
 

3. The Rotary Club of LaGrange and Gurrie Middle School's Early Act Club want to thank all 
who purchased Valentine Dum Dum bouquets last week. The money raised was donated 
to St. Jude Research Hospital.  Because of you, we were able to donate $144. Your 
contributions do make a difference. Way to go Gurrie! 
 

4. Have you ever wondered what made carnivals so full of energy? Is it the funnel cakes? 
The carnies? Carnies with funnel cakes? Join the Green Team on Thursday to learn more 
about the upcoming Energy Carnival and how you can be a funnel cake eating carnie. 
See Mr. Eigel, Ms. Kowynia or Mr. Driscoll for details.  

 
5. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members: we will meet today in the 

classroom until 5pm. You will work on adjustments and changes to buoyancy, 
shrouding, manipulators and frame to prepare for the pool on Thursday. Only 5 more 
meetings until the intramural competition! See Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend.  

 
6. There will be a short EMM meeting today after school in Mrs. Kulaga's room.  Party With 

a Purpose details and permission slips for Share Your Soles will be given out. Share Your 

Soles is this Saturday, and there is plenty of room to participate.  
 

7. The Gurrie Activity Council will meet today after school to plan for the Winter Dance. 

Gurrie’s Winter Dance will be this Friday the 22nd, and we need help finalizing a theme 



and our decorations! Come to Mr. Ingwersen’s room after school today if you are 

interested in planning the dance, selling tickets, or helping out! 

 

8. Congratulations to our own Dr. Julie McGovern who this past Friday successfully 

defended her doctoral dissertation and earning the title of Doctor of Education. 

Congratulations, Dr. McGovern on your tremendous academic and personal 

accomplishment. Give her a high five and say congrats when you see her today! 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 


